
 

 

Department of Electrical and Electronics Engineering 

Association of Electrical and Electronics Club 

On 5th February 2025, the Electrical Department conducted an awareness program on “Electrical 
Machine Design Using Altair Flux Motor Software” in classroom EEF01. Students from various 
departments participated in the program, which was presented by Mrs.G.Srimathy, Assistant 
Professor/EEE, and Mrs.R.Roshini, PG student, M.E. in Embedded System Technologies. 

This session aimed to ignite students' interest and raise awareness about the course, highlighting the 
advantages of these tools and their applications in designing and managing EV systems. 

  

 

The activity was coordinated by Dr.R.Mageswaran, Assistant Professor/EEE, and Mr.K.Vijayakumar, 
Assistant Professor/EEE. 

 

 


